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                  Greenleas Primary School 
Green Lane
Wallasey

Wirral

CH45 8LZ

Tel No: 0151 639 1225 / Fax No: 0151 639 4349
Headteacher: Mrs Sharon Edwards

E-mail: schooloffice@greenleas.wirral.sch.uk
Website: www.greenleasprimaryschool.co.uk
Twitter: @greenleasps

24th January 2021

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week we hope to begin our asymptomatic COVID-19 testing for school staff, once our testing kits arrive. Along with the other protective measures we are taking, testing will allow us to take further measures to keep our school as safe an environment as possible. Up to one in three people who have COVID-19 have the virus without any symptoms so could be transmitting the virus unknowingly. Tackling the pandemic requires identifying asymptomatic, infectious individuals. By testing, we will help to reduce the spread in schools. 
Staff participating will test at home twice a week, in the evening, using Lateral Flow Device (LFD) tests which have been widely and successfully used to detect COVID-19 in asymptomatic individuals. No test is perfect, but the speed and convenience of LFD test supports detection of the virus in asymptomatic individuals who would not otherwise be tested.

If a positive test result is received, staff will book a PCR tests and the critical worker/vulnerable class bubble they work in will be closed until the results of the PCR test, if this test is also positive then the bubble will remain closed with all children/close contacts needing to isolate for 10 days (from the initial test) and all working remotely. If it is negative the critical worker/vulnerable class bubble will re-open. If a class bubble does need to be closed we will contact you with as much notice as possible with more information.
Thank you for your continued support and understanding.

Warmest wishes
Mrs Sharon Edwards 

Headteacher

Be nice, work hard, never give up












